
eNewsletter — Hilary term 2022

Forthcoming events
Trevor Williams — Memorial Service
A service to celebrate Canon Trevor Williams’ 
college and university life will be held in the chapel, 
with additional seating and a video livestream in 
the new auditorium. The livestream will also be 
available online (book to receive the link).  

Saturday 12 March - Book now 

Gaudy 1986-1989
A reunion for those who matriculated between 
1986 and 1989. 

All the places we can currently offer have been 
booked, but if you’d like to be added to the 
waiting list, please contact Sarah Jenkinson. We 
hope to be able to accommodate some more people 
nearer the time.

Saturday 12 March 

Levine Building Open Day
All donors to College will shortly be invited to this 
special opportunity to explore the Levine Building. 

Saturday 2 April

Varsity Match
Support the men’s and women’s teams at 
Twickenham again.  

Saturday 2 April - Book now 
 

 

New year, new building!

In January we began, with great excitement, to move into the new 
Levine Building. 

More than 30 students are now enjoying the building’s residential 
accommodation and the majority of the college’s administrative 
staff have begun working from the new shared College Office. The 
café and the study area in the new Jack Britton Library Foyer are 
also open—both are proving popular places to meet and study. 

Snagging and other planned works will continue over the spring 
and summer, with a view to the building being fully operational by 
the start of Michaelmas term.

To date, 1,035 Old Members, Friends and organisations have 
supported the project, helping to raise more than £14.6 million 
(97% of the fundraising target).  Thank you again to everyone who 
has contributed.  An event for donors to see the Levine Building 
is planned for Saturday 2 April—invitations will be sent in due 
course; in the meantime we hope you will make a note of the date 
in your diary. 

For more information about the project, please visit the website.
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Update your details

You can check that your contact details are up to 
date and change the ways in which Trinity contacts 
you by email by updating your preferences on the 
Trinity Net update page (for Old Members with a 
log in) or by emailing the Alumni & Development 
Office.

The next Newsletter will be sent out in April, so if 
your address has changed, or you don’t think you 
have received recent mailings, such as the 2020-21 
Report sent out in January, do please get in touch. 

Helping to address  
educational inequality

Trinity will be one of five Oxford University 
colleges taking part in a pilot scheme to 
address educational inequality in Oxford’s 
primary schools, run by Oxford Hub, a local 
volunteering charity.

The college will welcome children, families 
and teachers from a twinned primary school 
to become part of the college’s community, 
benefiting from extracurricular activities and 
academic support.

Trinity on TV

Trinity featured in a recent episode of the BBC’s 
Antiques Road Trip. The programme was filmed 
last term and focused on the chapel carvings 
by Grinling Gibbons during an interview 
with Martin Kemp, Emeritus Professor of the 
History of Art and Honorary Fellow. (Pictured: 
participant Natasha Raskin Sharp tries her hand 
at wood carving lime wood in Durham Quad.) 

The programme is currently available on iPlayer 
(accessible only in the UK), with Trinity’s  
appearance at 22 minutes on the iPlayer clock. 

Read more... Read all the latest news from 
Trinity on the website. 

Looking ahead
Trinity Weekend — Alongside the Oxford Meeting 
Minds weekend, save the date! More details will be 
shared in the next Newsletter. 
Friday 16 to Sunday 18 September

Gaudy 2005-2007 — A reunion for all who 
matriculated between 2005 and 2007. Invitations 
will be sent out in March. 
Saturday 24 September

Trinity Ball 2022
Follow the Trinity Ball on 
Facebook or Instagram. 

Friday 24 June
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